
            

            

      

 

 

This is what we have been learning this week .      

Maths English RE  Science 

We have continued 

our work on addition 

and subtraction word 

problems. And we 

have used the inverse 

to solve problems 

too. 

We have written a 

persuasive text 

about living healthily. 

We edited and 

improved it. 

We have learnt about 

how Muslims pray as 

part of our work on 

other faiths. 

We created a 

simulation of food 

travelling from the 

mouth to the bottom. 

Homework tasks will be set on Friday and will be due in on the following 

Wednesday. 

Homework Tasks. 

Task 1: 

Mrs Berry wants to start a School Council so 

that children can put forward any ideas and 

concerns that they have. 

Voting for the School Council will take place 

after half term. 

Prepare a short speech to give to the class 

about how you could represent Y4.  

Things you could include:- any ideas you have 

about how the school could be improved, how 

you will listen and pay attention and how you 

will put forward Y4’s ideas and worries.  

You will probably have your own ideas as well. 

Task 2: 

Next term our topic will be ‘Oh no he isn’t’ 

looking at Pantomime scenery and costumes. 

We will also be learning about sound in 

science. 

In preparation for this, find out as much as 

you can about pantomimes. 

This might include the history of panto, 

different characters, stories and anything 

else you like or are interested in. 

Present your work in an interesting way. 

My child’s response to these tasks. 

 

 

REMINDERS 

 Brass lesson on Wednesday – don’t forget your instrument. 

Parents in 
Partnership 

Year 4:  

Date set: 25.10.19    Date due in: 5.11.19 

Extreme Reading,  
Caught Writing 



EXCITING NEWS 

  

 

  

 
            

            

            

            

Reading Challenge! 

At St Augustine’s, we believe that reading is an essential skill for all children and 

we hope that they enjoy reading for pleasure. After half term, we are launching our 

new ‘Reading Challenge’. The aim is to encourage children of all ages to read aloud at 

home to an adult, develop their fluency and their love of reading! When a child 

achieves 30 ‘reads’ this success will be shared in our Celebration Assembly on a 

Friday and children awarded with a special reading star badge. These badges can be 

worn proudly on their school jumpers! Additional badges can be won at 60 ‘reads, 

100 ‘reads’ and 150 ‘reads’.  

We would like a ‘read’ to mean around 15-20minutes of sharing a book with an adult.         

1 ‘read’ = 1 day.  

It still counts as ‘a read’ even if they haven’t finished the whole book. Please use 

the yellow reading records to record when your child has read at home, these will 

be monitored by staff.  

Thank you for your support and hope that all children make super progress over the 

year to become happy, enthusiastic and more fluent readers. 


